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October 18, 1995

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Woods 9 conm #2
API #30—015—22529

Gentlemen:

Please find enclosed Sundry Notices and Reports on Wells (Form C-
105) for the above captioned well. Hallwood plugged this well on
October 2, 1995. Aalso enclosed is a Wellbore Diagram for this
well showing procedures done when it was plugged.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at
(303) 850-6257.

Sincerely,

HALLWOOD PETROLEUM, INC.
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Nonya K. Durham
Production Technician
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